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Dear Pastors, Churches and Praying Friends, 

I would love to start this letter by thinking about Peace or Panic? “And the peace of God, 

which passeth all understanding, shall keep your hearts and minds through Christ Jesus.” 

Philippians 4:7 

This year and last year, our world has seen some changes that we have never seen in our life 

time.  I am glad to have the peace that “passeth all understanding” Philippians 4:7   Why?  

Because I have received the Lord Jesus Christ as my Saviour John 1:12 and I rest upon His 

promises, such as Isaiah 26:3. 

I would love to express my gratitude to all who are praying for me and supporting me. I still 

have the same challenges. I do not know when we will be able to travel to United States to 

raise support.  I am trusting God each day; I have received the Lord Jesus Christ as my 

saviour; His care is beyond our thinking. The word of God says that “Bear ye one another’s 

burdens, and so fulfil the law of Christ.” Galatians 6:2 

Your support had helped me in many ways, I know Jesus is a friend who can fix every 

problem in our lives, and He willingly bears our burdens.  Though some struggles I went 

through - this I thank God for keeping my Heart Clean Continually.  Only the Lord Jesus with 

all His kindness and care could transform every one of us! 

Let me take this opportunity to thank you all for your prayers and support! 

 

All For Him, 

Breze Serugamba 

 

 

 

  

 


